THE JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE Please address reply care of

CARDIOVASCULAR DIVISION
THE JOHNS HOPKINS HOSPITAL

August 8, 1972 BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21205

Richard S. Ross, M.D.
301 -955-5999

Director

Henry Blackburn, M. D.

Professor and Director

University of Minnesota ,
School of Public Health
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene

Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Thank you very much for your letter. You are correct in assuming that Charlie
Friedberg's death has created a problem for the Publications Committee. | assure you
that the gentleman mentioned in your letter is already on our list, and your appraisal
will certainly be of great help to us when we come to making the selection. | thank
you for taking the time to write this letter and help us with our difficult task.

Sincerely yours,

N\)\ VD

Richard S. Ross, M.D.
Clayton Professor of
Cardiovascular Disease
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